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 ACADEMIC OVERVIEW: 

We have received information from Willamette Promise regarding the students who 
took classes for college credit during the 2015-2016 school year. Sheridan High School 
had 27 students earn 102 credits which would have cost the district $212.25 per credit 
and gave us a potential savings of $21,649.50.  The breakdown of the subjects taken and 
the number of students receiving credit are: 
 

 Computer Science - Six students earned 18 credits 

 Writing – Eight students earned 32 credits 

 Spanish – Eight students earned 32 credits 

 Math – Five students earned 20 credits 
 
From other institutions: 
     Chemeketa Community College 

 Various classes - One student earned 42 credits for $4,032.00 
 

     Linn Benton Community College 

 Animal Science - Ten students earned 40 credits in Animal Science for a total of 
$3,840.00 
 

TOTAL POTENTIAL SAVINGS - $29,521.50      

        

PBIS: 
I would like to thank our participating local partners who have supported our PBIS 
reward system:  Alvarado’s Tacos Valle La Providencia, Subway of Sheridan, and Kathy 
Byers’ Bridge Street Coffee House.  
 

Something new that we are adding this year is Student of the Month.  Two students 
from each of the four classes, one male and one female, will be selected by teachers 
each month, based on the four characteristics of involved, respectful, safe and 
responsible.  Students will be awarded with a t-shirt and special recognition. 
 

Reward parties scheduled for the school year are: 

 A six-week attendance celebration based on school attendance of 93% or higher;  

 A nine-week Ice Cream Social for students with a “C” or higher grade in all 
classes, one party each nine-week period;  

https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/annual-school-action-plan
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/discipline-plan-2011-2012
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/homework-policy


 And an end of the year special celebration for the class who has the least 
discipline referrals, best attendance, and best grades. 

College Career Day:  
On October 11, 2016 Sheridan High School will be hosting a College Career Day for local 
schools, including Amity, Willamina and Nestucca among others.  The ninth graders will 
be bussed to various college visitations (including Linfield, OSU, WOU, OIT, Corbin, 
Chemeketa, Pacific and Willamette University, while the tenth through twelfth grades 
will stay in Sheridan and attend college and career activities at the Career Expo at 
Sheridan High School. 
 
STARS Training: 

Staff had the opportunity to be trained by Phil Kelly, from Edtech, this past Monday on 

the use of STARS. STARS will be used as a screening for Freshmen at Sheridan High 

School in Math and Reading. 
 

Reports to the School Board 
Enrollment  as of September 12, 2016:  
Freshmen-69 
Sophomores- 62 
Juniors-60  
Seniors-68   
House of Hope-5 
Other Facilities  
Total  264 
 
FALL SPORTS 

The fall sports enrollment: 

Football – 30 

Volleyball – 20 

Cross Country – 16 

 

For sports schedules: 

 Log on to: www.sheridan.k12.or.us 

 Go to: “Our Schools” drop down menu and select “Sheridan High School” 

 Scroll down to “SHS-Sports Calendars” 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Sept. 14th- Professional Development at FCS starting promptly at 7:30 a.m. 
Sept 15th- Staff Meeting in library starting promptly at 7:30 a.m. 
Sept 15th -School Pictures starting at 8:00 am 
Sept. 16th-Bus Evacuation Drill starting at 8:30 am 
Oct. 11th-Career Day 
Oct. 17th –Start of Homecoming week 
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